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To: Redistricting <Redistricting@albanycountyny.gov>

Kindly consider this to be my registration to be heard at your forthcoming hearing on the matter
pertaining to the proposed Albany County redistricting.

Please know that | will be submitting written comments in opposition to the current proposal.

| have been a resident of Roost Estates for twenty-seven years and consider it an affront that you have
chosen to engage in this plan without informing community based constituents. In other words you have
chosen to “do it to the people and not with the people” contrary to your collective desire to demonstrate
a transparent government process.

Rosa Maria —I.
Menands, NY 12204.

Sent from my iPhone





